
 

Coming Up...

Do you have an NRM event you would like 
us to promote? Please contact Mel Durack 
at hotham-williams@peel-harvey.org.au
or 0455 166 780

Landcare matters
Hotham-Williams sub-catchment update

We acknowledge the Noongar people as Traditional Custodians of this land and pay our respects to all Elders past and present
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NRM is the management of natural resources such as land, water, soils, plants and animals. It brings together land use 
planning, water management, biodiversity conservation and sustainability of industries such as agriculture, mining, 
tourism, fisheries and forestry.

N e i g h b o u r s  W o r k i n g  T o g e t h e r
Farmers Brad Hardie and Bruce Dowsett 
of Wandering have worked together using 
our recent Community Environmental 
Grant round to protect the Wandering 
Brook and Hotham River on their adjacent 
properties, installing 2.8 km of fencing 

combined. The fencing will allow the 
waterways protection from stock and 
encourage natural regeneration of 
native vegetation A great example of 
how neighbours can work together for a 
shared outcome.

N e w  F u n d i n g 
O p p o r t u n i t y -
T u e s d a y  J u n e  5
Hear about the new and upcoming State 
NRM Community Stewardship Grants at 
an information session being held at the 
Boddington Community Resource Centre 
on Tuesday 5th June 10:30 am – 12 pm. 

If you have a potential project for your 
property, come and have a chat with 
the State NRM Program Officers to learn 
about how the new program will roll out 
and how you could benefit. 

RSVP to rsvp@peel-harvey.org.au or 
call Mel on 0455 166 780 if you wish to 
attend. Morning tea will be provided.

Wandering farmer Judith Price and her son Tom have worked with us numerous times 
on bushland and creekline protection, and restoration projects. We had the pleasure 
to visit them and view their recent work to protect a Eucalypt Woodland with 2.9 km 
fencing made possible through our CEG3 grant round.

Opportunities for Landholders a Success

hotham-williams@peel-harvey.org.au
www.peel-harvey.org.au

This project is supported by the Peel-Harvey Catchment Council through funding from the 
Australian Government’s National Landcare Program and the State NRM Program

Photo – Left: Brad Hardie.  Right: Bruce Dowsett.

State NRM Information Session
Tuesday 5th June
10:30 am – 12 pm
Boddington CRC
Morning tea provided
RSVP by 1st June to
rsvp@peel-harvey.org.au

June

Photo – Judith and Tom Price with friend Shelby showing off their new fence.

May Protected Cropping for 
Horticulture Forum
Tuesday 29th May
9:30 am – 4:45 pm
Bendigo Bank Stadium Mandurah
For more information contact
landuse.planning@dpird.wa.gov.au

May WA Feral Cat Symposium
Thursday 31st May
9 am – 5 pm
Mandurah Performing Arts Centre
$20 tickets available for community
For more information contact
admin@peel-harvey.org.au


